
 

 

July 24, 2023  

 

Public Notice – Baaka Cultural Centre Development Application Modification  

 

A development application modification for the Baaka Cultural Centre project is currently on 

exhibition.  

The modification to the original development application will be assessed by an independent 

planning consultant, not council. This is to avoid conflict of interest as Council is the owner of 

42 Reid Street Wilcannia. 

The documents can be found on Council’s website under the Development Applications on 

Exhibition Page.   

https://www.centraldarling.nsw.gov.au/Planning/Development-Application-Page/Current-

development-Applications 

Submissions will be received until 4pm August 21.  

 

Kind Regards 

 

Greg Hill 

GENERAL MANAGER 


